

1500 Houston Street | Fort Worth, Texas 76102 817-515-5277 | FOUNDATION.TCCD.EDU

*501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization, Tax ID #75-2277475







December 14, 2018

Colleyville Rotary Foundation, Inc. PO Box 34 Colleyville, TX 76034-0034

Dear Friends:

Our community needs business leaders, technology troubleshooters and trained workers who understand the importance of entering the workforce with the skills needed to succeed.

At Tarrant County College, students are able to develop a solid foundation that will lead to future success. The support that you provide by making a gift to the TCC Foundation is critical to so many. You are providing the gift of opportunity, allowing them to achieve their educational and career goals. Each day, TCC students demonstrate the importance of community college and higher education.

Your support of student scholarships, programs and initiatives at TCC is not only an investment in students, but it is also an investment in the future of this community. Again, thank you for your gift!

Sincerely

C. Joe McIntosh, Ed.D Executive Director

Please retain the information below for your records.

Date: 12/14/2018

Gift Amount: \$2,000.00 (Check #2163)

Designation: GCISD Hospitality Scholarship

Colleyville Rotary Foundation, Inc.

PO Box 34

Colleyville, TX 76034-0034

No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this gift. Your gift is tax deductible to the maximum allowed by law. Please retain this acknowledgement to comply with IRS guidelines as needed.



1500 Houston Street • Fort Worth, Texas 76102-6524 • 817-515-5201

January 9, 2018

Colleyville Rotary Foundation, Inc. c/o Ms. Mimi Tran PO Box 34 Colleyville, TX 76034-0034

Dear Ms. Tran,

Thank you for your recent gift to the Tarrant County College Foundation. We welcome you to *The Chancellor's Circle 2018-19*. *The Chancellor's Circle* recognizes outstanding donors who make annual contributions of \$1,000 or more.

Your generosity is inspiring, as your contribution is opening doors for talented students at Tarrant County College. With your support, we are helping students reach their personal and professional goals, while preparing them for success in the workplace. Your support of our students and mission illustrates your deep understanding of the role higher education plays in transforming our community.

Thank you again for your contribution and partnership.

Sincerely,

Eugene Giovannini, Ed.D.

Chancellor